MAY 23, 2025

PRESS RELEASE

WE NEED YOU!
VOLUNTEER CALL-OUT FOR THE 2025 CANADIAN
LITTLE LEAGUE CHAMPIONSHIPS AT LAYRITZ PARK!

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

VICTORIA, BC (LEKWUNGEN TERRITORY) — With just over two months to go until the first pitch, preparations for the
2025 Canadian Little League Championships at Layritz Park are in full swing — and we are looking volunteers to help us
make this an event to remember!

From July 29 to August 7, 2025, Victoria will host the nation’s top Little League baseball teams from across the country
to Victoria, BC for ten unforgettable action-packed days of elite competition, camaraderie, and hometown community
pride. But we can't do it without your help.

Be a Part of Something Big
We're calling on all baseball fans, families, students, retirees, and community champions to step up and help deliver an
incredible tournament experience.

We are looking for friendly and committed volunteers to help fill the following key roles:

1.Parking Liaisons — Greet guests arriving by car and advise them of directions to alternate parking. This position
requires the ability to be on your feet for the duration of the shift.

2. Concession Shifts — Take orders using a toast POS system and grab drinks, slushies, candy bags, expo food, etc.
This position requires the ability to be on your feet for the duration of the shift. Food Safe certificate not required.

3. Welcome/Information Booth — Be the friendly face greeting fans and answering questions and providing schedule
information and amenities on site. Chair and table will be provided.

Volunteering is a great way to be part of this national event, meet new people, and show your community spirit.
Whether you can give a few hours or a few days, we'd love to have you on board. All volunteers receive a special
tournament shirt, plus snacks and water throughout their shifts.

Visit our SignUpGenius pages to view available shifts and sign up:

« Parking Liaison: LINK
« Welcome/Information Booth: LINK
« Concession: LINK

*If the shift you're eyeing has already been taken, email us at media@layritz.ca — we'll gladly add you to our backup list.
We're Ready to Knock This Event Out of The Park

“Hosting the Canadian Little League Championships is an honour - but pulling it off takes a village,” says Tak Nikeas,
Administrator of District 7 Little League Vancouver Island. “We’re calling on our incredible baseball community and
neighbours across the region to get involved. This is more than just baseball — it’s about pride, passion, and creating
lifelong memories for these young athletes and their families.”

PRESS CONTACT:
Brittney Crump, Media & Communications Coordinator, Layritz Little League

© media@layritz.ca
Q® +1(778)350-5608
© Promotional Video on YouTube

Tournament updates, full schedules, sponsorship opportunities, and more here:

www.layritz.ca/tournaments/2025-canadian-championship
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